
 

BBPSRH/PARENT/2022/54 

10 August 2022 

CELEBRATION OF INDEPENDENCE DAY ON 13 AUGUST 2022 

Dear Parents,                                                                   

As per the order of DOE vide circular no. DE 23 (399)/Sch. Br./2022/761 dated 08 August 2022, 

the school shall continue the Independence Day celebrations under the ‘Azadi Ka Amrit 

Mahotsav ’ programme  till 13 August 2022 in an endeavor to strengthen patriotism among 

the students. In this regard, 13 August, Second Saturday, will be a normal working day for 

students of classes VI-X.  On 13 August, students of Classes VI-X will report to school as per 

normal school timings, in proper school uniform. Buses will ply on normal routes. Attendance 

is mandatory.  

Kindly note that 13 August 2022 will be a holiday for students of Pre- School, Pre- Primary, 

Classes I-V and XI & XII.  

Seeking your co-operation to re-ignite patriotism in our students. 

 

Geeta Gangwani 
Principal 

 

 

 

 


